
Submission 50 – Benjamin Reynolds 
The current drone laws are good and strict enough. No commercial aircraft should be coming low enough to be 

an issue with a recreational drone if it is not above a correct hight, and if they are then they are breaking the rules 

too for public safety. No one will comply with any remote id rules unless they are doing their work commercially 

and everyone else will just keep flying as they always have for decades for fun and not give two  about your 

rules. This will be a waste of infrastructure and money. 


